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Ref. U-12021/05/2024-MEC Dated: 04.01.2025 

NOTICE 
 

Urgent Attention Colleges: 

 
It is for the information to candidates that as per decision taken by MoHFW in 

consultation with NMC, the percentile for NEET PG counselling 2024 has been 

lowered and the eligibility is as follows: 

 General Category/EWS- 15 percentile and above will be eligible to participate 

in counselling 

   SC/ST/OBC/ PwD category- 10 percentile and above will be eligible 

to participate in counselling. 

  Candidates are advised to stay in touch with MCC website (www.mcc.nic.in) 

and NBE website for further updates on schedule and score card. 
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